Blacksburg

VIRGINIA

NOTICE OF REJECTION

IFB 1154-23 Harding Sewer Shed Upgrade Phase I

May 1, 2023

The bid received for this solicitation exceeded available funds and has been rejected. At this time, there are no
plans to rebid this project in the near future.

Town of Blacksburg, Virginia
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Angie Frazier, CPPO, VCO
Purchasing Manager

(540) 443-1076
afrazier@blacksburg.gov




